
Northern lights snowmobile club 
Membership meeƟng 
Monday, October 28, 2024, 6:30 PM at Tavern on the loop 
 
MeeƟng was called to order by President Sue Frank. 
   
Sue welcomed members and introduced guests and new members. Give thanks for donaƟon by 
Westphal for donaƟon and for members doing the GTR Ɵckets/raffle baskets and a thank you to the 
Tavern on the Loops staff.  
 
Secretary report:  Minutes were approved by Joyce N and seconded by Gary K. All approved. 
 
Treasury report:  Gary K.  Gave report and moƟon to accept by Linda S. And second by Jim N. MoƟon 
passed. 
 
Membership and sponsor report: Joyce N. Encouraged members to invite friends/sponsors. There will be 
a leƩer sent to commercial sponsors sent out soon. 
  Joyce reported membership down 31 as of today. 
 
Apparel: Joyce N. encourage placing orders today. 
 
 
TLBRT: Tom B reported for ScoƩ S that there were approximately 50 people for the cleanup of trails.  A 
leƩer from Snow Eagles was received regarding land owners trail relocaƟon.  
 
AWSC: Sue F. Talked about the advantages to our club from AWSC in regards to the amount of work that 
they do to prosper snowmobiling. 
 
Adopt a highway:  Sue F. Gave thanks to the volunteers as it was the last cleanup for the season. 
 
Future events: Sue F. Listed off the events. See agenda. 
 
Fundraising: see agenda. 
 
Weekly rides: Sue F encouraged people to ride and to meet at TL shell staƟon. Future overnight rides and 
dinner rides will be looked into. 
 
Next general meeƟng: 11–25-24 at 6:30 PM at 32 S. A DNR representaƟve will be the speaker. 
 
Raffle items: 
50/50 was won by David Kriofsky. David graciously donated the $240 back to the club. Westphal sway/T-
shirt was won by Kip Zent.  
 
MeeƟng adjourned at 7:04 PM   
 
Respecƞully submiƩed, 
John and Nancy Zabel 
Co-Secretary 


